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General Martin Herem
Estonian Defence Forces

Ljubljana, July 2024

Dear General Herem, M‘{ MG’(Z—;

As you leave your position as the Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces let me sincerely
thank you for the contribution you have made to the cooperation between our respective armed

forces, both bilaterally and within international structures. Your support, understanding and
vast experience have always been much appreciated.

You have had a long and varied military career, for which I sincerely congratulate you. I wish

you all the best as you enter a new chapter in your life as well as good health, well-being and
success in the years to come.

Yours sincerely,

Chief of the Géneral
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